
Belbroughton and Fairfield Parish Council

C/O Mr J Farrell

Millers Cottage

Pinkham

Cleobury Mortimer

Kidderminster

Worcestershire

DY14 8QE

Thursday 18th January 2018

SENT BY EMAIL

Dear Mr Farrell

Belbroughton and Fairfield Neighbourhood Area Designation

Following the application, dated the 4th January 2018, of Belbroughton and Fairfield Parish

Council to designate the entire parish as a Neighbourhood Area for the purposes of

neighbourhood planning, the Belbroughton and Fairfield Neighbourhood Area has been

designated by Bromsgrove District Council. This is in accordance with Regulation 5A of the

Neighbourhood Planning (General) Regulations 2012 (as amended) by the Neighbourhood

Planning (General) (Amendment) Regulations 2015 and by The Neighbourhood Planning

(General) and Development Management Procedure (amendment) Regulations 2016

including Section 61G of the Town and Country Planning Act 1990 (as amended) for the

purposes of Neighbourhood Planning by the Localism Act 2011.

A copy of this letter will be placed on the District Council’s website. I am also forwarding a

copy of this letter to you electronically, so it can be placed on the Parish Council’s website.

Should you require any further guidance in the following stages of neighbourhood planning,

please do not hesitate to contact me or my colleague Matt Stanczyszyn.

Yours sincerely,

Mike Dunphy

Strategic Planning and Conservation Manager

Planning and Regeneration

Parkside, Market Street, Bromsgrove,

Worcestershire, B61 8DA

Main switchboard: (01527) 881288

Email: strategicplanning@bromsgroveandredditch.gov.uk


